
Dear Cornflowers and Parents 

 

I hope you are all well it’s been lovely to hear from some of you and to see how 

busy you have been. 

I have added some reading comprehension and another maths challenge to our 

class page, but don’t forget that there are lots of other resources on the 

website too. The Oak Academy has a schedule up and running; it is user-friendly 

and the easiest way to use it is to follow the daily lesson schedule. If you 

haven’t started yet, or you are not managing to get through all the lessons don’t 

worry you can go back and look at previous lessons. 

The link should take you straight to the page for this week.  

Please have a look at the English and maths lessons. The English lessons so far 

cover work that you should be familiar with but the maths this is a new topic 

for us – a fun one on co-ordinates, reflections and translations. Maybe you could 

do a bit of art work based on some of these ideas. 

Here’s the link 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-5#schedule 

Please feel free to look at the lessons for other Year groups if you need to.  

The foundation topics do not fit in with our own topics but they look quite 

interesting, so if you get time to, have a look at them too. 

Keep well. 

Mr D 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-5#schedule

